
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Financial Oversight and Review Committee Meeting 

May 19, 2021 Summary 

 

 

 

New Board Member 

The FORC Committee welcomed Venus Hurd-Johnson as a new Board Representative. 

 

Preliminary SY22 Budget & District Fiscal Overview 

Rob Grossi made a presentation to FORC on the upcoming budget and gave an overview of the District’s 

financial status. 

 

Transparency Policy 

FORC, Administration and Grossi will fulfill the directive of the District’s Financial Transparency Policy (4.34) 

Grossi will draft content by the end of July, working with Administration and a FORC Workgroup. FORC will 

meet again in late July or early August to review the budget and draft of transparency data for the public.  

 
260 Madison  ▪  Oak Park  ▪  Illinois  ▪  60302  ▪  ph: 708.524.3000  ▪  fax: 708.524.3019  ▪  www.op97.org 
 
 
 
 


